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Hello everyone, 

 

It is hard to believe that 2021 is going by so quickly!  Since March, 

when things began to open up more, we have been traveling to share 

Jesus in song almost every weekend.  It is obvious to us as we travel 

from place to place that the Word of God is not hampered even by 

the challenges related to Covid!  In fact, more and more people are 

expressing a desire to know and surrender their hearts and lives to 

Jesus!  As the Bible says, “…perfect love casteth out fear.” 1 John 

4:18  and “For God hath not given us the spirit of fear; but of 

power, and of love, and of a sound mind.” 2 Timothy 1:7 Fear is not 

a good motivator, but love certainly is! 

 

We are continuing to work on our 3 new projects, and we continue 

to build instruments.  We will soon be heading out to the Northeast 

for a 4 week “tour”.  We have only a few dates still available for 

programs through the end of this year and we are beginning to 

schedule into 2022.  As long as the doors remain open and the Lord 

directs us, we plan to continue to travel to share His good news!  If 

you would like us to come to your church or event, just let us know. 

 

As the “signs of the times” continue to be fulfilled, may we all allow 

the Lord to use us to share His message of love, in spite of the 

challenges of the times, for surely God’s grace is sufficient! 

 

Sincerely, 

Don and Donna Mohl 


